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March 21, 2022
Dear Community Members,

The Prattsville Planning Board is made up of 5 members who are responsible to the
town to monitor and oversee new construction plans coming to Prattsville. Over the
years, it has been difficult to fill all the seats on the board, as there is some time
investment involved.

Recently, many have expressed interest in becoming more active members of the
Prattsville community, and therefore, we are happy to announce that there are currently
2 open alternate seats on the Prattsville Planning Board.

These alternate seats are necessary for the continuity of the planning board functions.
Upon the absence of a sitting board member or their abstention from a specific vote, the
alternate members will be called upon to assist.

If you have interest in being considered for this position, please send a letter of interest
to Town Hall. Letters can be sent via email to prattsvillegeneraloffice@gmail.com.

If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact the Town Hall at 518-299-
3125.

Sincerely,

%é%ross

‘Town Supervisor




